
Year 3 Homework - Friday 2nd October

Next week’s spellings are:

Maths

Can you count in 50s
Forwards and backwards?

Try starting from different numbers. 
E.g count forwards from 150

We are recapping some spellings that you are 
finding tricky.  Next week, we will look at 

number words.

Don’t forget 

to share 

your work on 

Class Dojo!

You will 

receive extra 

dojo points!

Don’t forget to register with Oxford 
Owl (it is free) to access lots of 

ebooks.  
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-
home/find-a-book/library-page/

Please read your school book for 
10 minutes to an adult every night.

Next week we will begin our 
new RE topic, "Promises". We 
will think about the meaning 
of the commitment made at 
Baptism and ask ourselves, 

“Why do we make promises?”
If you have been baptised, 
please bring to school, a 

photograph of your Baptism 
Day for our RE display.

Next week we will begin looking at 
addition and subtraction.

Please recap adding and subtracting 
2-digit and 1-digit numbers.

With support from your adult, read 
through the Collins resource on BBC 

Bitesize: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z6v

m6v4
Choose a follow up activity.

The punctuation thief has stolen 
lots of capital letters in our 

writing this week.  Watch this 
video to remind yourself when 

to use them.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/cla

ss-clips-video/english-ks1-ks2-
where-do-we-put-capital-

letters/zkbhf4j

English

RE
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